European Parliament

N .
Rézvan Popa, Member of the European P nt
% sels, 15 May 2018

ver the past months about the draft law
nefits for EU citizens residing in

Dear Federal Chancellor, Sebastian Kurz

[ am sending you this letter as I have taken nofic
put forward by your Government concernjng chil
Austria.

As I come from Romania, I can info
along side other East European families
whilst West European families wil

you that anian families will suffer the most,
will havg considerable losses in living expenses
" enefits,

European citizens by enforcing
under a universal schemg
employers” contribution fces. Romanian citizens contribute as any other citizen to
Austria's economy and deg :
than they already are.

I consider that a}ff EU citigs residing in another Member States should benefit the same
social security gights, in order Yor the Furopean project to continue its ascension.

As T hope sefilize the sensitivity of this subject, 1 believe that you have the
power to Wi is dra¥Jay and stop such discriminatory practices especially now when
the A 1l Presidency is around the corner, thus we should further
pro instead of rejecting them.
S
Respectful
St T ——

Sedagstigh Kurz
Federal Chancellor,
Ilhausplatz 21010
ien, Austria
-mail: service@bka.gv.at
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